
SSVPOA  

Board meeting called to order @11:05 AM on August 13th 2016 by Shaun Riley              

Meeting was held at Silver Springs Methodist church 

Courtesy of Joe Bates Church Elder, and the Silver Springs Methodist church 

Officers in attendance 

Shaun Riley, Douglas Seal, Cynthia Riley 

Bill Faulkner, Donald Beam,  

Board Members 

Al Skinner  

Floyd Worthington absent 

Newly appoint Board members as of August 13, 2016 

Carol Lane - Ruth Briggs -Joanna Rhodes and Loraine Demma 

Home owners Joseph Bates and Karen Randolph in attendance 

Handouts include a Draft of Bylaws of the SSVPOA For approval 

Voted on and accepted by all present. To be notarized and made official. 

Income and expense account as of 6/30/2016 

With a balance of $9,095.02 

We would like to have Lieutenant Riker of the Marion County Sheriff’s office at other Meetings if His schedule 

permits. 

If you see anything illegal please call 911 

The number for non-emergency items is 732-9111 

Boat Basin 

Charles Shake has taken over weed control   

Need new material to repair the gates to the Boat Basin. 

We will be sending letters to property owners who are in arrears on their lot payments to help bring our records 

up to date. 

We are attempting to get uncared for properties cleaned up, and if we can make the property owners responsible 

for the costs of this. 

We need a sign for the front entrance where we can post notices for our village activities. 



Community yard sales should be set up to agree with neighboring communities. 

We will be taking steps to get this done. 

Please make sure that all dogs are leashed and under your control at all times.  

Shaun Riley closed the meeting at 12:07 pm 

 


